
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      There will be fundraiser Dec. 9 for Tina Pearce, who
was in a horrific car accident this fall. It will be at 7pm at
Divided Sky in Meyers. A donation of $10 will be collected at
the door.

·      Douglas County is hosting a public workshop concerning
the Waterloo Lane Reconstruction Project. It will be Dec. 14
from 5:30-6:30pm at the Douglas County Community Center in
Minden in the Ceramics Room.

·       The South Lake Tahoe Recreation Facilities Joint
Powers  Authority  is  seeking  applicants  for  the  Bicycle
Advisory Committee. There are three open positions for two-
year terms. Deadline to apply is Jan. 19 at 5pm. For an
application,  call  530.542.6003  or  email
eapalazzo@cityofslt.us.

·       Daron Rahlves of Truckee, one of the most decorated
male downhill skiers in U.S. history, had a portion of the
notorious Birds of Prey in Beaver Creek, Colo., named after
him this month. A section just below the Brink is now called
Rahlves’ Roll.

·      Tahoe Donner Downhill Ski Resort opens Dec. 8.
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